
COPE NATIONAL CONVENTION 2016 
Welcome to the COPE Ontario Annual General Meeting! We are excited 
to spend this weekend together planning for our next convention and 
the future of COPE/SEPB.  We had an incredible weekend with our 
sisters and brothers from across Canada at the COPE/SEPB 2016 
National Convention.  Our guest speakers were inspiring and engaged 
our membership throughout the weekend.  We would like to once again 
thank outgoing National Regional VP Liz Fong for her contributions and 
dedication to COPE Ontario, COPE Local 343 and the National.  We 
wish her all the best for her retirement.   

We would also like to congratulate Regional VP (Seat Reserved for 
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The National Convention 
was a huge success with 
many new faces joining 

our leadership.
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